

# St.Margaret's Anfield

## **Church of England Primary School**

With God, all things are possible.

Friday 30th

September 2022

#### BREAKFAST CLUB

Open for all children—no booking necessary! 8am start and free admission! Donations welcome to support our activities!

### Finishing Times:

3.10pm Reception and Years 1 & 2

3.15pm Years 3,4,5 & 6

#### **ATTENDANCE**

Please let us know why your child is absent from school as early as possible by calling, email or using the Parent App!

#### OTHER NEWS

When celebrating birthdays
in school children are
welcome to bring cupcakes or
individual small sweet bags
into class on the day.
Please no large cakes.

#### MESSAGE FROM MR GRIFFITHS

Dear Parents and Carers,

Attendance has still been low this week and I must urge all parents and carers to keep in touch with the school. You must let us know as early as possible if your child will be absent due to illness and can do this by calling 0151 260 5522 from 8am, completing an absence report form on the Parent Connect App or by emailing admin@st-margaretsanfield.liverpool.sch.uk. Illness cannot be avoided but if you can arrange dental, opticians and routine appointments outside of school hours this means that children will not miss out on education.

Year 2 had a fantastic time on their trip this week to Martin Mere. Children were very well behaved and a credit to the school. Thank you to everyone who made this trip a successful first outing of the school year!

Year 6 pupils have just over a month left to apply for their chosen secondary schools. The link is further down in this newsletter and we urge all families to make this application as quickly as possible.

The school health team visited on Monday to give the nasal flu spray vaccinations. If your child was not in, the team will return at a later date and we will let you know when we have confirmed. Please ensure you do complete the econsent which you can find by clicking <a href="here">here</a>. If you do want to arrange the flu vaccination for your child before they are done in school again you can contact your GP or local chemist for more information.

Take care and have a lovely weekend!

Mr Griffiths

<u>RECEPTION & YEAR 7 APPLICATIONS FOR SEPTEMBER 2023</u>
Applications are now open on the Liverpool City Council <u>website</u>.

If your child is due to turn 4 before end of August 2023 you must apply for Reception before 15th January 2023.

If your child is now in year 6 you need to apply for their Year 7 place before 31st October 2022!

The Church of England St. Margaret' Anfield



Order of Service

Help support school by applying for Free School Meals and Pupil Premium

A letter went home with all children in Reception to Year 6 last week about free school meals. Click here to <u>read</u>. Please return all forms by Tuesday 4th October 2022 if you would like us to apply on your behalf.

If you are receiving certain benefits (see letter for details), a FREE tasty and nutritious school meal is available for your children BUT YOU MUST APPLY or let us apply for you!

Just registering your child for Free School Meals means that St. Margaret's Anfield receives the extra money even if you don't take up the free meal.

No one will know you have registered and it will not affect any other benefits you are claiming.

Pay360 by Capita

Click the Pay360 logo to go to the website for making school dinner and SMA donation payments! Any queries please contact the school office!

#### KEEPING IN TOUCH

#### PARENT CONNECT APP

www.st-margaretsanfield.co.uk



All messages sent by the school are through our Parent Connect App. If you do not have the app please ensure you download it. You can click the logos below depending on your phone/tablet type to download for free or search "Parent Connect". We send out weekly invites by email to anyone who is not registered. If you do have the app please check your notifications are turned on or you will miss messages from school. If you are unsure please contact Mrs Cave at the school office 0151 260 5522.





#### **TWITTER**



to go to Twitter and find us @StMargAnfield to follow!

Email: admin@st-margaretsanfield.liverpool.sch.uk Tel: 0151 260 5522

PE DAYS